
 
THE VILLAS AT TRAPP FAMILY LODGE OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

 
 
 

Notice of Regular Meeting of Board of Directors 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a regular meeting of the Board of Directors of The Villas at 
Trapp Family Lodge Owners Association, Inc. will be held on Thursday, February 29, 2024 at 
2:30pm at the Trapp Family Lodge in Stowe, Vermont to discuss the general operations of the 
Association. 
 
 
 
 
 

Dean Scarborough 
President 

 
 
February 19, 2024 
 
 
 
In addition to being sent to all Directors, this notice is also being sent to all Villa Owners.  All 
Owners are entitled to attend the meeting and comment regarding Association matters. 
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